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This is an unethical and gross violation of citizens second amendment rights and 

does nothing to reduce crime only makes criminals out of law abiding citizens as well 

as putting law abiding citizens at a disadvantage in protecting themselves and their 

loved ones as we continue to have issues staffing police in all areas. It will potentially 

negatively effect the state as people will leave for more constitutionally friendly states  


